



Back to School Backpack Drive

Our Los Ninos branch held their fourth annual Back-To-School Backpack drive, where they collected and distributed 180 backpacks to elementary school kids between 1st and 4th grade.

We are so proud of our Los Ninos for their open hearts and commitment to their community.





We have real hope and joy for our future, with these young leaders at the wheel.

Thank you for your support!

Los Ojos de la Familia | 7916 Ranchitos Lp NE | Albuquerque, NM 87113 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!